## MINISTRIES & NEEDS

The Lord's Supper Love Fund recipient for this quarter is Elizabeth Yon. If you would like to contribute to helping out this church member in financial need, please clearly mark your check or donation envelope with "Lord's Supper Love Fund." Thank you for your generosity!

The Deacons are now accepting nominations for the second quarter Lord's Supper Love Fund Offering, which will begin Palm Sunday, April 2. Please submit your nominee(s) using the form below or similar one by Sunday, March 26. Forms are available in the foyer and church office. Thank you!

#### Food Pantry items needed:

March 12 - Soups & Crackers

March 19 - Canned meats & Canned fruits

March 26 - Cereals

We start collecting donations to the *Annie Armstrong Easter Offering* today Sunday, March 5. The envelopes will be in the bulletin and on the table in the foyer, and donations support North American missionaries. Our goal this year is \$1,000.



We're glad YOU are here! If you're visiting us today, please take a moment to fill out one of the green Visitor cards in the pews with whatever contact information you are comfortable sharing with us, and drop it in one of the wooden boxes by the exits.

We'd love the opportunity to get to know you better!

	March 5	March 12
Nursery - Sunday School	Coming Soon!	Coming Soon!
Nursery - Worship Service	Victoria Sweeney & Angela Armstrong	Maria Record & Paula Pulliam

#### **Ushers**

Please see Pat Sharp to volunteer

Deacon of the Month

Dan Huff

#### Audio, Video, and Computer Operators

Dr. Mike Fariss, Greg Yonce

## Our Leadership Team

PastorRyan MillsDeacon ChairmanBill SmyerAdministrative AssistantNorma Ring



## 1401 N. Main Street Hillsville, VA 24343

(276) 728-7801 www.fbchillsville.org office@fbchillsville.org pastor@fbchillsville.org





### **GET CONNECTED!**

If you want to **learn more** about FBCH ministries or programs, receive **church communications**, or just **update your contact info** with us, please visit our "Get Connected!" page on the church's website (*in the "About Us" section*) and fill out the form to let us know what you need!

#### To place an Event or Announcement in the bulletin:

Submit requests to the Church Office no later than 3pm on Wednesday for that Sunday's bulletin. Submissions should be less than 350 characters (including spaces) or 60 words. FBCH reserves the right to correct or adjust submissions as needed.



# First Baptist Church

of Hillsville



# Getting to know God more fully. Making Jesus fully known!



March 5, 2023

# WORSHIP SERVICE

Welcome

Worship & Praise Willing Hearts

Message Pentecost: The Message

Acts 2:14-41

**Invitation** Willing Hearts

Closing

It is the Spirit who gives life; the flesh is no help at all. The words that I have spoken to you are spirit and life.

John 6:63

## EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

Please join in welcoming our musical guests Willing Hearts to share in worship with us today! This gospel group made up of Bill Denton, Sharon Denton, and Alan Gravely has a heart for worshiping Jesus through song—may the worship of our hearts alongside them this morning be as much of a blessing to them as they are to us, and to God be the glory!

This Thursday is the final Bible Study session on the Letters to the Seven Churches in the book of Revelation, which has taken an in-depth look at the context surrounding each letter to give you a deeper understanding of the Lord's Word to His people during times of struggle. We will begin a new study through the Old Testament book of Exodus on March 15, so as always it's a great time to come find out just how relevant God's Word to His people always is!

LEVEL UP your Bible understanding and your discipleship walk—it's always a perfect time to jump in and learn!

Our Family Night! meal on March 8 is sponsored in appreciation to all of our volunteers. It is also sponsored in honor of Mike Fariss and Greg Yonce in our A/V booth. The menu is sloppy joes, mixed veggies, tater tots and/or chips, and dessert. *Enjoy!* 

It's time to renew your background check! If you serve as a teacher or volunteer with our children or youth, you need to renew the criminal background check for your file by coming by to see Norma during the month of March. She will fill out the request form for you, and the church pays for this expense.

Thank you for helping us to remain up-to-date for serving our children and youth safely and responsibly!

The season of Lent began on Wednesday, February 22 this year, and lasts until Easter (April 9). This is a time meant for preparation and purification as we approach the most holy of Christian days, so take advantage of this time to self-reflect, seek forgiveness, and ask for more of the Lord in your life. Seeking Him now will make the celebration of our Lord's death and resurrection so special when Easter finally arrives—to God be the glory!

